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July 14, 2020 
 
Chairman Sam Randazzo 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
180 E. Broad Street 
Columbus OH 43215 
 
Dear Chairman Randazzo, 
 
I write to you today to offer my strong support for LEEDCo and their Project Icebreaker. I 
believe this project would greatly add to the green energy portfolio we have in the State of Ohio. 
It is my hope the Ohio Power Siting Board will reconsider LEEDCo’s proposal. I am happy to 
further discuss my support for this project. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Thomas F. Patton 
7th House District 
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